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GOLDSPOTTED OAK BORER INFORMATION PACKET FOR PRIVATE PROPERTY OWNERS

The goldspotted oak borer (GSOB) is an introduced, non-native beetle species that has killed sufficient numbers of oaks in San Diego County to warrant statewide attention and concern.  It was discovered in San Diego County in 2008 and since then researchers have developed a basic understanding of GSOB and the problems associated with this pest. The enclosed packet contains information resources about GSOB and suggested actions that can be taken to help prevent the spread of GSOB infestation to new areas.
You have been identified as someone owning private property in or near current GSOB-infested areas. We are sending you this information packet because we believe that you may have to deal with this problem in the near future if you are not already experiencing problems with oak die-offs.
We encourage you to review the enclosed information and share it with others, especially if your property is not your primary residence or others reside on your property. You are also invited to visit the website, www.GSOB.org for more information and resources and to join the GSOB email list to receive updates on the latest news and information available.
The University of California Cooperative Extension in San Diego County (UCCE) is one of many agency and University partners working together on this issue. If you are interested in speaking with someone about GSOB issues, feel free to contact me at either the email address or phone number listed below.
Thank you for your interest and cooperation.
Jan Gonzales, Project Coordinator
Goldspotted Oak Borer Education and Outreach Program
University of California Cooperative Extension, County of San Diego
Email – jggonzales@ucdavis.edu
Phone – (858) 614-7786

The University of California prohibits discrimination or harassment of any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, sex, gender identity, pregnancy (including childbirth, and medical conditions related to pregnancy or childbirth), physical or mental disability, medical condition (cancer-related or genetic characteristics), ancestry, marital status, age, sexual orientation, citizenship, or service in the uniformed services (as defined by the Uniformed Services Employment and Reemployment Rights Act of 1994: service in the uniformed services includes membership, application for membership, performance of service, application for service, or obligation for service in the uniformed services) in any of its programs or activities.  University policy also prohibits reprisal or retaliation against any person in any of its programs or activities for making a complaint of discrimination or sexual harassment of for using or participating in the investigation or resolution process of any such complaint.  University policy is intended to be consistent with the provisions of applicable State and Federal laws.  Inquiries regarding the University’s nondiscrimination policies may be directed to the Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Director, University of California, Agriculture and Natural Resources, 1111 Franklin Street, 6th Floor, Oakland, CA 94607, (510) 987-0096.
The University of California, the County of San Diego and the United States Department of Agriculture cooperating.
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